
  
 
Thank you for your interest in the 2018 Cities’ Homelessness Plan Implementation RFP and your 
ongoing partnership in ending homelessness. We are writing to inform you that the proposal 
submitted by the Cities of Manhattan Beach (lead city applicant), Hermosa Beach and Redondo 
Beach were selected for a partial award under the 2018 Cities’ Implementation Request for 
Proposal! 
 
After an extensive review process conducted by the Home For Good Funders Collaborative, 
your city has been selected for the following partially award(s): 

 $330,665 selected for partial award under Priority Area 2: Enhance County service 
systems for those experiencing or at-risk of homelessness 

 
Not all components of your original request were recommended to be funded at this stage: 

- $30,000 is not eligible for resubmission under Priority Area 2: Enhance County service 
systems for those experiencing or at-risk of homelessness.  Training will not be 
considered for resubmission because this component will be provided centrally and will 
leverage existing training resources.  

 
Please refer to the attached Application Review Results that provides the reason(s) why a 
portion of your request is not being funded at this time.  
 
Please note, if you were a partner or lead applicant on more than one application you may be 
notified separately of review results.  
 
If you have any initial questions related to your review, please reach out to United Way, Emily 
Bradley (ebradley@unitedwayla.org) or your assigned Homeless Initiative team member listed 
in theattachment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
United Way’s Home For Good Funders Collaborative & Los Angeles County Homeless Initiative
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